Lee County School District
1280 College View Drive
Tupelo, Mississippi 38804
662-841-9144

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Lee County School District will accept RFPs until 12:00 P.M., Friday, February 13,
2015 for the purchase of Wireless Infrastructure for the district. Copies of the RFP
specifications can be acquired as follows:

1) Requested by phone at 662-680-6030

2) Requested by email: brian.newton@leecountyschools.us

3) Acquired from the Internet at: http: //qoo al/KNKd4T (ERate Wireless
Infrastructure Project)

RFPs will be opened at 12:30 P.M., Friday, February 13, 2015 in the conference room of
the Lee County School District Administration Office at 1280 College View Drive, Tupelo,
Mississippi. RFPs must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows:

“E-Rate Wireless Infrastructure Project” for the Wireless RFP
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.

The Lee County School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or
all RFPs and to waive any informalities.

Mr. Jimmy Week
Superintendent
Lee County School District





